
Verbier, 8 April 2021

our headteacher and sevenoaks school

We hope you are enjoying a wonderful break. We are delighted to announce that Dr Hugh
McCormick has been appointed as Head of International Engagement at Sevenoaks School,
one of the world’s foremost schools. This appointment will not affect Hugh’s duties for
Copperfield Verbier.

Mr Jesse Elzinga, Headteacher of Sevenoaks, commented: “I have appointed Dr Hugh
McCormick as Head of International Engagement at Sevenoaks School from May 2021. Many
colleagues will remember Hugh as a committed Head of Economics, and after he left last year
he became founding headteacher of an international school in Switzerland. In this new role
back at Sevenoaks, he will build on his knowledge of international schools and – working
remotely – report directly to the Headmaster on different models of international engagement
from across the sector.”

Mr John Porter, Chairman of Copperfield Verbier, commented: “We’re delighted to see Hugh
recognised as a leader as the top British schools look to build their global infrastructure.”

We both look forward to seeing you on campus and around Verbier in the near future.

Yours faithfully,

Hugh McCormick John Porter
hugh@copperfield.education john@copperfield.education
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